
Dear House Finance Committee, 
 
As a RI boater for over 30 years, I strongly oppose H8256.  
 
Reinstating a tax on boats will hurt everyday Rhode Islanders by pricing us out of access to our waters, 
driving both boaters and marine-related businesses such as mine out of state., threatening local jobs 
and negatively impacting our economy.  
 
Please vote NO on H8256. Please don't sink RI/s marine industry. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MIchael Foster 
Boat Owner in the ocean state and marine related business owner as well. 
 
--  
Mike Foster 
401-829-5176 
Foster Marine Surveyors LLC 
www.fostermarinesurveyors.com 

 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.fostermarinesurveyors.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CHousefinancecomm%40rilegislature.onmicrosoft.com%7Cf8354cf840844c5864fc08dd8b6e6b9d%7C9fe6112ca456463789dc0f284ceffc66%7C0%7C0%7C638820029333897595%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C60000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TsNXAncJEJK633yRQbYxaXTUApJsXWAJyfy4VM181LA%3D&reserved=0

